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DEAR FRIENDS,                                   
Spring is finally here! What a joy to see the trees and flowers blooming.

The Scriptures tell us that “the righteous will flourish like the palm tree” (Psalm 92:12, 
NIV). We shall stand tall, live long and be fruitful — what a glorious promise. 

In the last months, Path of Life reached pro-life friends 
in several different countries with the hope of Jesus. 
Rejoice with us in what the Lord accomplished.

ITALY: The visit to Italy, where we partnered with a 
tremendous pro-life ministry, was very fruitful. We 
were able to train forty-three women on how to start a 
prenatal center. An added blessing was that we were 
able to provide Provita and Famiglia with a box of fetal 
models that will be displayed in the national March for 
Life.

ISRAEL: Our visit to the center in Jerusalem was especially 
meaningful as we prayed with some precious saints and met 
with the director, Sandy Shoshany. We were able to bless the 
center with two boxes of life-saving fetal models. 

INDIA: We are currently assisting a pastor in Manipur, a state in 
northeast India. The beautiful baby clothes we provided for the 
women he serves were so appreciated. 
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COSTA RICA: Our visit to Costa 
Rica saw us provide training in 
fundraising for the board and 
volunteers at a center in San Jose. 
We were able to give baby items 
to several centers there. We also 
visited a new center in Atenas and 
blessed them with a kit of fetal 
models. 

COLOMBIA: In Bogota, we provided two sessions of training on human trafficking by way 
of Zoom to a total of eighteen women. 

As the Lord opens up new avenues of outreach, new challenges arise. But nothing is too 
hard for our God! “And my God shall supply all your need according to His riches in glory 
by Christ Jesus” (Philippians 4:19).  

PRAYER NEEEDS: 
• Please pray for me as I return to Colombia in July. I will be speaking to various groups 
and taking gifts.

Thank you so much for your faithful prayer support and your generous gifts. We love you 
and deeply appreciate you; you are an integral part of our ministry. 
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Atenas Training

Lissi-

You will show me the path of life; in 
Your presence is fullness of joy; at Your 
right hand are pleasures forevermore. 

(Psalm 16:11)


